
Dear Congregants: 
In celebration of our Temple’s 150th Anniversary year, our Social Action Committee is hosting a  
collection drive for DMARC. 
Each month for the next year (starting this July through June 2024), we are asking congregants to drop 
off the following items (requested by DMARC) at the Temple (boxes are marked and located near the 
Temple office). Our goal is to collect 150 designated items each month, but please feel free to donate any 
of the items at any time! 
2023: 
July—Peanut Butter 
August—Canned Tuna 
September—Breakfast Cereal 
October—Canned Soup 
November—Boxed Pasta 
December—Canned or Dried Beans 
2024: 
January—Toothbrushes 
February—Toilet Paper (4 packs) 
March—Shampoo 
April—Bars of Soap or Liquid Pumps  
May—Toothpaste  
June—Period Products 
Questions? Please contact Joel or Rachele Hjelmaas at rhjelmaas@gmail.com or 515-419-5388 or  

Edye Beckerman at chefedye@yahoo.com or 516-991-5447. 
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